
1

Crystal Card

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 5:01 PM
To: 'davis.phyllis@leg.state.fl.us'
Subject: RE: Interested Party update

Ms. Davis: 
 
Per your request, we replaced Steve Reilly with Erik Sayler for the mailing lists as an interested person in 
Dockets 150010 and 140186. If you wish to have Mr. Sayler’s e-mail address listed, please advise and provide 
that information.  At the moment, Mr. Kelly’s e-mail address is the only one listed.  If you have any changes 
or wish to have this information removed, those requests should be forwarded to clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
 
Interested persons receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed agency action orders, final orders, 
and notices of Commission conferences via e-mail.  If you are interested in receiving documents other than 
those mentioned above, for example, procedural orders, please contact staff counsel for instructions on 
becoming a party of record.  The phone number for our General Counsel's Office is 850-413-6199. 
 
If you have any questions regarding your contact information, please call our office at 850-413-6770. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records available to the 
public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Davis, Phyllis [mailto:DAVIS.PHYLLIS@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, January 30, 2015 2:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Interested Party update 
 
Good Morning: 

I would like to request that Stephen C. Reilly, be replaced with Erik Sayler, Associate Public Counsel, on the dockets 
listed below, J.R. Kelly, Public Counsel and Erik Sayler, should be listed as interested persons  
 
 
150010-WS 1/2/2015 1/7/2015 Application for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard County by Aquarina Utilities, Inc. 

 

140186-
WU 

9/29/2014 10/15/2014 Application for staff-assisted rate case in Brevard County by Brevard Waterworks, Inc. 
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Thanks for your cooperation. 
 
Phyllis W. Davis 
Assistant for Stephen C. Reilly. 
Office of Public Counsel 




